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2017/18 Junior Season 
Highlights


The Little Rock Program runs Sunday 
afternoons from 12:45-2 and is open to 
students between the ages of 6-11.  Junior 
practices are on Wednesday and Thursday 
evenings from 4-5:30. 

This past year we had 5 curlers attend 
Canada Winter Games qualifiers are 3 
made it to the Selection spiel that took place 
in Saint John. 

SCC hosted Canada Games try-outs in 
February, thanks to Tamara Carter and 
numerous volunteers!


AGM  May 2018

  The meeting was preceded by a 
free BBQ to honour the many 
volunteers in our club. An 
anonymous donor covered the 
cost of the food in appreciation of 
the time and effort given by many 
of our members. Thank you to the 
donor and to all the volunteers! 


There were twenty-eight 
shareholders and six non 
shareholders in attendance.


Our overall membership number 
increased to 171 from 143 in 
2016/17.  


Aubrey Atkinson was nominated 
for lifetime membership by 
Morning men’s and voted in. He 
has been a SCC member for a 
mere 40 years.


Tom Trueman thanked Nick 
Portman, our bar director for all his 
hard work during his four year 
term. Thanks Nick!


Two new board members, Gina 
Rayworth and Martin VanEgmond 
were voted in. Welcome to the 
board!


Did you know that we have an AED 
(automatic defibrillator) at our club? 
If you’d like to learn how to use it 
there will be a class at our 2nd 

registration night.


AED demo

with Paul Bragg on

Thursday, Oct 18


7-8 pm 

SCC
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 MORE JUNIOR NEWS

Our very own Julia Hunter will be a member of three teams representing our club this coming 
season.

Team Hunter- Jr Ladies

Team Crook - Ladies

Mount Allison Ladies 

Best wishes for a great season ladies!


Message from our Club President,  
Tom Trueman 

We will be ramping up our rock 
replacement capital drive this season with 
hopes of meeting our target by the end of 
the curling season. Gina Rayworth will be 
heading up this exciting campaign. Watch 
for more information as our curling season 
progresses. 

We have a busy schedule of curling 
planned for this season, with lots of events 
designed to give you maximum opportunity 
to get out and enjoy our club. We are 
exploring ideas for new curling leagues that 
will fill in unused ice time. 

CHRISTMAS 
CRAFT SHOW 

& 
DESSERT CAFE 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 2 
11 AM – 6:30 PM 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 3 
10 AM – 4 PM 

22 Lansdowne St 
Sackville NB 
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Calendar of Events 

Oct 9 and 18, 6:30 pm Registration 
Oct 25, Opening Funspiel 

Nov 4, 2-4 pm Beginners curling session

Nov 5, Start of League Play

Nov 10, Bring a Friend Funspiel

Nov 17, Curling Skills session

Nov 24, Brown Bag Funspiel

Dec 2, Skills session

Dec 5&6, Master’s Bonspiel

Dec 8&9, Skip’s Challenge


Out and About 
by our Social Columnist

Granny Rock


Gloria Turner, one of our club’s exceptional 
curlers and also a volunteer extraordinaire, 
moved back to her home town in PEI this 
summer. We had a big send off for her at the 
club in June to wish her well.


Happy curling over there on the Island and we 
hope to see you soon Gloria!!!


If you have any items for future newsletters 
please email


 cath6677@yahoo.ca.

CLUBHOUSE NEWS 

Rentals are busy. The banquet hall is booked 
every week night. If you are looking to rent the 
banquet hall or the rink please contact Greg 
Estabrooks: gregorye@eastlink.ca


To check rental availability, check the calendar on 
our website: https://www.sackvillecurlingclub.ca 

The outside stairwell was successfully repaired 
this summer in order to eliminate the musty 
odour, improve insulation and save on heating.
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